
 

 

 

Helen Kozel 
Columbia Economic Development Corporation Board of Directors 
 

Helen Kozel and her husband previously owned and operated Kozel’s Restaurant in West 

Ghent.  The family owned and operated restaurant closed in the fall of 2023 after nearly 88 

years of operations.  Helen was appointed to the Columbia County Industrial Development 

Agency and the Columbia County Capital Resource Corporation in August 2024.   


